## Lickey Hills Primary School & Nursery

dream together - believe together - achieve together



Dear Parents

## Language Base Transition arrangements 2018/2019

As we are quickly approaching the end of the academic year and there are lots of activities happening for all pupils across the school. We thought we would inform you of the transition arrangements for children who currently access the language base.

Date	Arrangements
26 <sup>th</sup> June	All Language base children will 'jump up' to their new mainstream classes
1.30-3pm	supported by staff from the base.
28 <sup>th</sup> June	All language base children will 'jump up' to their new base class (if your child is
1.30-3pm	currently in Yr R,1,3,4 or 5 then this will be with their current base teachers)
3 <sup>rd</sup> July	Current year 2 language base pupils will to 'Jump Up' to their new Language
1.30-3pm	base classes.
	NEW reception children for September to join.
5 <sup>th</sup> July	Current year R,1 and 2 language base pupils will 'jump up' to their new
1.30-3pm	mainstream classes. Supported by base staff.
·	NEW reception children for September to join.
12 <sup>th</sup> July	Language base picnic
12pm until end	This is a fun event for the whole family of the language base children to
of day.	attend. We play some games and eat some cake to celebrate the end of the
	academic year and the children's achievements as well as saying farewell and
	good luck to any children leaving the base. We will also be welcoming the new
	children joining us in September. We strongly encourage families to try and
	attend so that they can celebrate their children's achievements and meet the
	staff.
September	There will be an afternoon after school where ALL base parents will be
	invited, with their child, into school to meet their child's mainstream class
	teacher as well as having an opportunity to look around your childs mainstream
	classroom.
	Further details of this will be sent out soon.

These activities are designed to assist your child in their transition and ease any worries they may have, as well as providing opportunities for children and parents to ask questions.

If you have any questions about these arrangements please do not hesitate to speak to your child's base teacher who will be more than happy to help

Many thanks

Leanne Matthews

KS2 Language base teacher

Old Birmingham Road, Lickey, Birmingham B45 8EU • Telephone 0121 445 1992 • Fax 0121 445 5803 email office@lickeyhills.worcs.sch.uk • www.lickeyhills.worcs.sch.uk







